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Thoroughbred Race Meeting at Spreyton 
 
 
The Office of Racing Integrity (ORI) advises that the Thoroughbred Race meet at Spreyton 
on Sunday 19 September 2021 will go ahead as scheduled. 
 
The Tasmanian Jockey’s Association had indicated the intent of some jockeys to withdraw 
their services for the meet. Therefore, all trainers should confirm with their assigned 
jockeys to confirm their intent to ride at the meeting. 
 
If there are any queries these should addressed to the Acting Chairman of Stewards. 
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For further information 
Contact: 
 
Dominic Tyson 
Acting Chairman of Stewards - Thoroughbred 
0417 762 661 
 


